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NOTICE 

The 56th Convocation for all PG Diploma Courses of the 2023-24 batch at the Indian 

Institute of Mass Communication (IIMC) is scheduled to be held on 4th March, 2025, at 
4:00 p.m. on the New Delhi Campus. The Hon ble Chancellor of IIMC, Minister of 
Information & Broadcasting, Railways, and Electronics & IT, will be the chief guest at 

the ceremony. All qualified students from the 2023-24 batch are cordially invited. 

Those desirous of attending the Convocation may kindly give their acceptance in the 

following Google form: 

https:/forms.gle/M32a DyW7dc8W2H7R9 

Students are advised to clear all their dues before the Convocation ceremony. 

Dr. Nimish Rustagi 
Registrar, IIMC 

Date: 13-02-2025 
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